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Item Discussion Action By whom Status
Litter & 
Flytipping

Chief Executive it would be useful 
to circulate the waste bin location 
criteria to Members and Town & 
Community Council Clerks

Circulate to 
Members and Town 
& Community 
Council Clerks

Ruth 
Cartwright Ongoing

Litter & 
Flytipping

Consideration to be given by 
officers to a forward plan of 
approved request for bins with 
deadlines for incoming requests.

Officers to consider 
the introduction of a 
forward plan 

Katie 
Wilby/Ruth 
Cartwright

Ongoing

Litter & 
Flytipping

Councillor George Hardcastle 
raised concerns regarding the 
costs incurred for dealing with 
stray dogs.

The Chief Officer 
agreed to circulate 
the costs incurred 
dealing with stray 
dogs to Members of 
the Committee. 

Andrew 
Farrow

Ongoing

Litter & 
Flytipping

Cllr Hutchinson raised concerns 
regarding blocked gullies and 
grids in areas at risk of flooding.

Ruth Cartwright 
agreed to contact 
Cllr Hutchinson 
outside the meeting 
to discuss issues 
within his ward. 

Ruth 
Cartwright Ongoing

Litter & 
Flytipping 

Following discussions the 
Committee resolved that officers 
explore whether the Council 
could be granted powers for 
enforcement of litter caused by 
alcohol consumption in public 
places

That officers explore 
the suggestion

Katie Wilby / 
Ruth 
Cartwright

Ongoing

Litter & 
Flytipping

Consider additional waste bins 
along the coastal path

To be considered by 
Officers Ongoing

Performance 
Report

The Chief Officer agreed to share 
results of the network review by 
Transport for Wales

Results to be 
shared when 
available. 

Ruth 
Cartwright Ongoing


